General Band Meeting

September 2, 2014

Mattress Sale Kick off

It was presented that this could be profitable if done right. This is a one day sale (10am-5pm on
9/20/14). It requires the effort of all band members to get the word out. There will be personal fliers to
hand out, signs to put up in strategic high traffic areas and social media can also be used.

Pricing was presented as:
30% less on the lower end mattresses
50-60% less on the higher end mattresses
10 year non-prorated warranty
Payment options:
Cash, checks or credit cards.
Layaway options will also be available
Delivery:
Home delivery will be within 2 weeks of the event
They will dispose of the old bed set (offsite) for an extra 25.00 disposal fee.

Fairshare Credit**:

King size mattress set 100.00
Queen size mattress set 75.00
Twin size mattress set 50.00

**Each student needs to pick up a handful of the blue fliers, place their names on them. If they are
brought back, the student would get direct credit (50%) for that sale in their fair share. Otherwise, the
credit goes to the general band fund 100%.

WE WILL BE HANDING FLIERS OUT AT THE NEXT 2 HOMES GAMES TO PROMOTE THE EVENT!
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Logistics:
Uniforms-
All band uniforms are fitted. Guard will be fitted next week.
Shoes are ready to pass out
All band uniform under garment are white no logos can be showing through. All Guard under
garments should be black.
Everyone should wear compression shorts.
Have kids clean their shoes the night they get home from a competition to lessen the chance
that red mud or dirt will stain the shoes.
Volunteers-
Thank you to everyone who helped during band camp week and Friday night football games!

Trailer Ads —
Deadline extended to Thursday (9/4) to be on the trailer this year. Anything after that date will
be on next year’s wrap.

Extra Show Shirts-
Planning to have by Friday (9/5).

Eastern Alamance Game -
Leaving school by 430PM.
Eating at Wendys (have kids bring money)
Wear pink shirts or show shirt/shorts.
Return to school for 1030PM pick up.

Treasurers:
Mostly paying to props and instructors
Charms is still being worked on
New instruments (Chimes) were purchased with donations that were received.

Fundraising:
UNC GAMES -

1* on went okay.

Need more parents to come to be cashiers (kids are not allowed to handle the money)
Only adults can count the inventory (same two people count before and after)

Reminder to kids that this is considered a school function and that all expected behavior at
school is what is expected at UNC.

If you want to volunteer for future UNC games please contact Darlene directly at:
cryptosgirl@yahoo.com

or call 336-214-5854

be sure to let her know who you are and which child you are working for.




DINNER/SILENT AUCTION —
Held on Nov 1*. Location Details to follow.
This will be a 100% general fund event.
Looking for at least one item per family to be donated.
We could make some gift baskets with items donated (like restaurant gift cards,

Walmart gift cards, Itunes cards, baby stuff, head phones, stuff for a small child (coloring
books, crayons, stickers) etc. BE CREATIVE with your donation.

If you need a tax id for a business donation, please let us know.

Morgan:
PROUD OF EVERYONE!
Need to keep working hard.

1** competition is at Panther Creek on 9/29.



